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M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 

TO:                 District School Superintendents 

 

FROM:           Bill Montford 

                        Chief Executive Officer 

 

SUBJECT:     2016-2017 FADSS Annual Dues 
 

Florida is fortunate to have in its 67 school superintendents the very best in dedicated and 

well-prepared professionals. The challenges you face are sometimes overwhelming. 

Through your leadership and hard work, and that of your teams, Florida students continue 

to have unprecedented educational opportunities and perform exceptionally well.  
 

We at FADSS are proud to be the support and training organization for you and your staff, 

as well as an effective and persistent voice on the issues that you consider to be most 

important and pertinent. Our organization is strong and productive because of your 

personal involvement in the Association and your commitment and assistance to each 

other. Our strength lies in our unity.  
 

Enclosed is an invoice for FADSS dues for 2016-2017, a copy of our W9, and a credit card 

authorization form should you choose that method of payment. In an effort to go green, we 

will not be sending out hard copies to your district office this year.   
 

We thank you for your continued support of our Association and for your collective voice 

for Florida’s students. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact our CFO Tara Vafadari at 850/320-3307. 

 

 

Enclosure:     Membership Dues Invoice/Credit Card Authorization Form/FADSS W9 

http://www.fadss.org/

